
 

 

We are in the process of updating our application routes and case 

submission templates.    

NEW changes will be taking place for the 2018 examination case 

requirements. 

 

IF you are planning on taking the examination in 2018, please check 

back for up to date information which will be posted early summer 2017. 

 


